A Community For Generations.

Isanti

Public Notice: Suspending Late Fees and Water Shut-Offs for Non-Payment

Due to the current impact of the pandemic on many sectors of the economy, please be informed the
City of Isanti is waiving late fees and suspending water shut-offs for non-payment until further
notice.

While City Hall is not open to the public, please consider Utility payment processing through these
alternative methods:

Phone

Online (Thru Payment Service Network)

Mail

Drop Box outside front of City Hall

ACH Payment
For more information on these options visit: https://www.cityofisanti.us/finance/pages/pay-bills-
online

Thank you for your cooperation and understand during this time. If you have any questions, please
contact Isanti City Hall at (763) 444-5512.

Sincerely,
Q@*@' W ede
Josi Wood
City Administrator
Posted
3/19/2020
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